Email sent on: Thursday, March 28, 2024
To: [Rdavp22_chairs] rdavp22_chairs@rd-alliance.org
Subject: Upcoming VP22 deadlines

Dear RDA VP22 Group Session Chairs,
| would like to bring your attention to a few upcoming deadlines:

- Any changes for your programme session (s) should be sent to
vp22enquiries@rd-alliance.org no later than Thursday, 28th March. This is to ensure we
have sufficient time to finalise the programme that will be published on 1st April here.

- Early Bird registration is now extended until Friday, 12th April, 23:59 UTC. Please use this
link to register.

Please use vp22enquiries@rd-alliance.org for any assistance.

Kind regards,
Irina Hope
RDA VP22 Organising Committee Member
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